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November 15, 2018 

Re: Retiree Premium Increase 

Dear Retiree, 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an increase in premium for the IBEW Local Union No. 
22/NECA Health and Welfare Plan (the “Plan”) that is  effective with January 1, 2019 coverage. 

Effective for coverage on January 1, 2019, your monthly premium will increase from $873.60 to $891.80.   

As a reminder, your premium is due in full on the first day of the month immediately preceding the month 
for which you intend to obtain coverage from the Plan. This means that for coverage in January 2019, 
the Fund Office must receive your premium payment by January 1, 2019.   

If your premium is deducted from one of the following, the Fund Office will automatically increase the 
amount that is deducted:   

1. your monthly IBEW Local Union No. 22/NECA Pension Plan A benefit;
2. your financial institution via automatic withdrawal made by the Fund Office; or
3. your account at the IBEW Local 22 Credit Union

If your premium is paid through a “bill pay” arrangement from any other financial institution, you will need to 
contact that financial institution and ask them to adjust the amount of your “bill pay” so that it equals the 
new premium amount that is due by January 1, 2019 for January 2019 coverage. 

If you pay your premium by check, please remit the increased rate by January 1, 2019 for January 2019 
coverage. 

If you have questions, please contact the Fund Office at 402-592-3753. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Trustees 


